
October 

2012 

A  M E S S A G E   F R O M   T H E   P R I N C I PA L        
Dear Parents / Guardians: 

The latest news from the ODE is that student report cards will be released beginning 

September 30th. Once the school receives the report cards students will be given their 

copy to take home. October 9th will be picture day for the Middle School students. 

The district has purchased the ACT Explore Plan for the 8th and 9th grade students. 

Testing dates in the middle school will be 11/5 and 11/6. This is the 3rd year the 

middle school has administered the test. The test is designed to measure if your child 

is on track to graduate and if they’re prepared for college. There will be no school on 

10/12 and students will not have school on 10/16, due to an in-service for the LaBrae 

Staff. As education continues to evolve we need the support of the parents to help us 

make the transition. Thank you again. Tdap shots for 7th grade students are due 

10/1/12. 

     Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal  
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Mr. Martin Kelly  
     Principal  
   Grades 6-7-8 
 
www.labrae.k12.oh.us/ 

Newsletter 

                             DATES 

September 28……………Interims sent home  

October 1-5……………...Count Week 

October 9………………..Picture Day  

October 12 …………….. No school 

October 16……………... Students - no school 

November 2……………. End of nine weeks  

November 9……………. Report cards 

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH: 

The following students have been 

selected as Students of the Month for  

September, 2012: 

 

Emily Kujala 

Trenton McCombs 

Rhen McConaughey 

Haley Hazinakis 

Samantha Mathews 

Vaughn Wesley 

 

 

 

 

PICTURE DAY: 

Fall  pictures will be taken on Tuesday, October 9th .                                

Picture packets will be sent home with the students.  

Please make checks payable to 

“Lifetouch”. SMILE! 

Dental Sealants: 

6th grade students have an opportunity to receive Dental Sealants on their teeth to 

prevent tooth decay. Please watch for permission/information packets that are being 

sent home with your child in October. Return permission slips before the deadline 

dates and take care of this free dental service to prevent cavities on your child’s per-

manent molar teeth.  Warren City Health Department Dental Sealant Team (funded 

in part by a grant provided by the Ohio Department of Health). 

COUNT WEEK  

Next week is count week for our district. 

School funding is calculated by our stu-

dent attendance. It is imperative that 

students be in attendance that week, and 

every week. Please call your child off 

and send a note anytime they are absent. 

http://www.labrae.k12.oh.us/

